
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 21-136/H04 

29th July, 2022 
Dear Parents, 

Circular on 2nd Term Parents’ Meeting 
Parents’ Meetings can help enhance communication between parents and teachers. It 

can also help students learn and grow. In order to strengthen our communication with you, 
and for your better understanding of how your child is getting along in his/her studies, you are 
invited to attend the Parents’ Meeting which will be held on 12th August (Friday). Students 
must wear proper school uniform. In view of the epidemic situation, mainland parents will be 
contacted by the class teacher individually by phone. 

The time for interview is scheduled as follows: 

Content Time for interview 

Time  
08:00-12:00 
(The actual time will be notified by the class teacher.) 

Venue Classroom 
For enquiries, please contact Mr. Ho Hing Wing. 

Yours faithfully, 

__________________ 

Chow Kim Ho 
Principal 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 21-136/H04 < Please return it to the class teacher > 
Circular on 2nd Term Parents’ Meeting 

Dear Principal, 
 

I acknowledge the above-mentioned circular regarding the Parents’ Meeting. 

I*   □ will come as planned to the Parents’ Meeting. 

□ will not come and want to change the date and time as follows: 

                                                                          
 
Student’s Name :                 (    )           Parent’s Signature :                  

Class :                                              Date :        _     _ 

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


